
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                

30/03/2022. 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

In addition to the government ban on wood related product (including charcoal), effective 30th March, 

Hapag-Lloyd Nigeria will also stop the acceptance of all non-wood coal related products indefinitely. 

This includes but not limited to Briquettes, Palm Kernel Shell, Coconut Shell, Restaurant Items or 

Restaurant Used Material, Shisha, and all other non-wood coal related products.  

For all non-wood coal related shipments accepted before 30th March – we will endeavor to load them 

out with relevant authorized documents.   

Please note and plan your shipments accordingly.   

 

Regards  

Hapag-Lloyd Nigeria Shipping Limited 
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